
                               MEMORANDUM          MONTEREY COUNTY             
                               PLANNING AND BUILDING 
                                                                                                     INSPECTION DEPARTMENT 

  
 
     DATE: 02/16/2007 
 

          TO:  PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
     FROM:  David Lutes, Senior Planner  

• Phone:  (831) 755-5304 
• Fax:   (831) 757-9516 
• email:  lutesd@co.monterey.ca.us 

 
SUBJECT:   WHITEHEAD / BABAEI; PD070115:   CONSIDERATION OF FEE 

WAIVER.       Item # 2 on February 28, 2007 Agenda 
 

 As of February 15th, staff requires further consideration of the details for the recommended fee 
waiver related to the Whitehead/Babaei Timeview Estates subdivision.  Updated information 
will be forthcoming prior to the Planning Commission hearing on February 28, 2007. 
 


